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drawings will be going to DSA in April for review. Chancellor Rocha contemplated 
that some of the FMP projects could open Fall of 2023.         

c.  Committee Member Lampkins-Jones inquired if the College has settled on an amount 
for the Bond. Dr. Smith noted that the worth of work for the FMP projects is 
approximately $1.4B. Chancellor Rocha noted that initial polling supports both a 
$400M or $800M Bond and that in the Spring there will be re-test polling. 

d.  Committee Chair Musni inquired how administration will ensure the successful 
management of a new Bond. Chancellor Rocha responded that Dr. Smithôs office and 
staff is working with the program manager currently in place to manage the Bond 
program. Chancellor Rocha stated that the College is held accountable for fully 
commissioned and completed projects. 

e.  
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